Dear Parent or Guardian,

We have invited a community educator from Planned Parenthood to present information in
our unit on Human Growth and Development and HIV/AIDS. The materials presented are in
alignment with and help teachers meet School District guidelines, Oregon health education
standards and the Oregon statute on sex education.

Sessions 1 and 2, entitled "Growing Up and Liking It!”, include the following:

Session 1 - Anatomy/physiology of the male and female
reproductive systems

Session 2 - Puberty: physical, emotional and social changes
human reproduction prenatal development and birth

Session 3 - HIV/AIDS: age appropriate information about the
prevention of HIV/AIDS, including decision-making skills, the importance

of disease prevention, and distinguishing between facts and
misconceptions about HIV/AIDS.

These education sessions are scheduled to take place during the following dates and times:

Tuesday, January 30, 2018 12:30 —2:00
Wednesday, January 31, 2018 12:30 — 2:00
Thursday, February 1, 2018 12:30 - 2:00

To provide you with an opportunity to learn more about the program, a parent preview has
been scheduled for Thursday, January 18" at 4:30 at Oakridge Elementary School.

This meeting will provide you an opportunity to meet with Planned Parenthood’s educator,
review the materials that will be used with your student and address any questions you may
have. It's also a chance to pick up helpful resources to support you in discussing these

important topics with your child at home.

School district policy and Oregon law allows parents/guardians to request that their child be
excused from instruction. If you wish to have your child excused from any part of this unit, an
alternative activity will be provided in another area. Please call the school at (541) 782-3226
between 6:00-4:00 and leave a message for David Gordon or Amanda Roberts if you would like

more information.
Sincerely,

Oakridge Elementary School



